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Â     
BPI's Annual General Meeting will be held on Friday 16th February 2024. Fellowship fromÂ 6:45pm. AGM startsÂ at
7:30pm sharp. All members are encouraged to attend.Â Â We hope you can join us for this yearâ€™s Annual General Meeting!Â 
If you are interested in joining the committee, you are welcome to nominate. You must be a financial member and have
financial members propose and second your nomination. Completed nominations are to be received by 5pm on Friday
2nd February â€“ either at the Playhouse itself of via email: secretary@bpi.org.au.
The bar will be open from 6:45pm with the AGM starting at 7:30pm sharp.Â  All members are encouraged to attend.
Supper will be served after the presentation of our Annual Awards.Â Â  It will certainly be a chance for us to look back on
the year that was and applaud our achievements. 
Membership renewal forms are available from the theatre office during Sunday Working Bees, 9am to noon.
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